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BY EMAIL and RESS 

 

 

February 25, 2011 

 

 

Kirsten Walli 

Board Secretary 

Ontario Energy Board 

PO Box 2319 

2300 Yonge Street 

Toronto, Ontario 

M4P 1E4 

 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

 

Re:  Independent Electricity System Operator  - Fiscal 2011 Fees Submission    

for Review: EB-2010-0046 

 

I am writing to ask that the following transcription errors from February 18, 2011 

Technical Conference be rectified: 

 

 Page 7, line 28 – should read “facilities in the new resource mix” instead of 

“facilities and the resource mix” 

 

 Page 16, line 15 – should read “an other government organization (OGO)” 

instead of “another government organization”  

 

 Page 19, line 14 – should read “19.2” instead of “9.2”  

 

 Page 19, line 7 – should read “that your expected rate of return...” instead of 

“that is you are your expected rate of return...” 

 

 Page 30, line 4 – should read “section 5970” instead of “59, 70” 

 

 Page 57, line 23/24 – should read “in order to backfill and cover that work” 

instead of “in order to cut back, fill and cover that work”  

 

 Page 66, line 16 – should read “refreshing,...” instead of “refreshing...”  

(comma after refreshing)  

 

 Page 72, line 3 should read “IESO” instead of “10.2.” 
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Thank you for making these corrections. 

 

 

Yours truly, 

 

 

 

/s/ Biju Gopi 

Biju Gopi 

Senior Analyst, Regulatory Affairs & Sector Policy Analysis   

Independent Electricity System Operator 

T: 905-855-6496 | C: 905-601-0304 | biju.gopi@ieso.ca 

   

  

/sc 

Encl. 

 

cc: Board Staff 

 Registered Intervenors  
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